Brimrod Primary School Newsletter

Friday 19th March 2020

This Week’s winners:

ST
A
.Y

Attendance: Year 6

Punctuality: Reception / Year 4

Sports Class of the week: Year 2 Attendance Punctuality

No. of sessions missed No. of late marks

Good to be Green: Year 6
Nursery 2 5

Reception 27

This Week’s

Home Learning Superstars!!!! Year 1 16

Year1 IdreesIshag Year 2 17

Year2 Jenson Nellist-Day Year 3 34
Year3 Sameen Kamran
Year4 Aleeza Manoor
Year5 Ahmed Zahid Year 5 6
Year6 Aadam Ahmed

Year 4 21

Year 6 2 2

Attendance Stars Punctuality Stars
Year 6 Reception and Y4

Well done Year 6 !! You rose to the challenge!!!

Please make sure that you are at the correct gates on time. Gates will be locked once the bell has gone.

Who made
the mess?

Look who visited our Early Years
building this week!!!!
Who do you think made the mess?

See our Twitter page or check the website to
see more




News and Notices

Friday 19th March 2021

Picking up children from school on time

This week we have had a large number of children who have not been collected on time at the end of
the day and have had to go into Homework club. We cannot accommodate this due to staff ratios and
will need to charge parents for this if it becomes a regular occurrence as we will have to employ more
staff. It can also be distressing for children who are nat collected. Please can you ensure that you have
arrangements in place to collect your child at the right time. Thank you for your understanding and
cooperation.

Cars on Finsbury Street

From Monday 15th March, cars will NOT be allowed to come up Finsbury street to drop children off
and pick children up. This is a dead-end street with cars parked on one side and school zig-zags on the
' other side. This week there have been a number of incidents of cars performing 3 point turns on this
e VErYy Narrow street and mounting the pavement where children and their families are queueing up to

get in to school. We have been in touch with the local traffic team who will be patrolling the area at

these times.

Continuing to Stay Safe

Please ensure that you are wearing a mask when picking up/ dropping off and that the mask is worn
properly over the nose and mouth. Masks must be worn until you leave the school premises. Thank

you for your co-operation.

Brimrod’s World Book Day

We will be holding our World Book Day next Friday (26th March ) as we are now all back together in
school. Children are to dress up as a character from a book to celebrate this and to mark the end of

our Author / Arts week.

Red Nose Da

Thank you for participating in Red Nose Day today. Through the sale of red noses and the dona-
tions received today we have raised £244 for this worthy cause. Thank you

Spring Term 2021 Dates
Wb 22nd March—Author / Arts week

[ VNSl Ip‘ﬁ»‘{qj 26th March—Brimrod World Book Day (Dress up as book characters)

This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in February

a:erm qub Monday 29th March—Class Orienteering Day

Wednesday 31st March—Break up for the Easter Holidays / Easter Party
This will also be the party for those children who had lockdown birthdays in March

We will return to school after the holiday on Monday 19th April 2021




